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Good Afternoon,

 
I am writing to you in support the Roosevelt park turf project. I sit on the
board for Malden Pop Warner and know that we all support the new turf
field.  I am also a Mom of two boys who are active in Malden youth sports
and continue to have scheduling issues with fields. I see this with football,
lacrosse, baseball and basketball we are in need a safe turf field. The
conditions of some of the fields were we play on are unsafe. 
 
It will also be a great place to have for fun outdoor activities with the
family. I am a lifelong Malden resident who played sports here myself as
well as enjoyed the parks recreation for many years. We have a beautiful
“Green” park at Lincoln Commons for those who would like that setting.
Our children of Malden are in need of parks, sports, recreation to stay out
of trouble and share with peers.
 
I have attended the City Hall meetings in the past to support the start of
the project and am unable to attend tonight.
 
Please consider moving forward with this project!
 
Sincerely,
 
Concerned Citizen of Malden and proud sports Mom
Julie Turner
 265 Forest St 
Malden, Ma 02148 

 
 
 

Julie E.Turner
 
Julie E. Turner
Account Manager, Gas Customer Connections, RI
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